
The Prize
In my previous post I was looking for the title of a song and
the artist who sings it, and I promised a prize to anyone who
could  provide  me  with  the  info.   Two  readers  and  fellow
bloggers,  justj  and  derek,  successfully  completed  the
challenge.   So  what’s  their  prize?   A  blog  post  of
recognition,  of  course!

Alright, that’s dumb.  It’s going to make sure that people
never take any challenges I offer again.  Isn’t just knowing
that you helped a friend enough?  Of course it is, but you
were promised a prize.  Maybe I can treat your ears to a round
of Senorita Mas Fina (that’s the name of the song I was
looking for in case you’re wondering, and it’s sung by Kevin
Fowler).

Just kidding!  I won’t make you listen to the song.  It really
seems like something only a country music lover would like –
cheesy lyrics, hokey theme, obscene amount of twang – the kind
of song I can really use to tease my friends who hate country
music!

Well, thanks again derek and justj for playing and for coming
up with the info I was looking for.  And it’s ironic, I did do
searches myself, and I did come up with the name Kevin Fowler,
but before I was able to listen to the song, I had to do
something else (the baby has been crying for 3 days straight –
teething), and I guess I forgot I was close to a result when
my computer crashed.  So thanks for helping me, and you will
get more than the blog post recognition I had planned – I will
have a real prize the next time I see each of you – something
small, but maybe a little better than blog recognition and
being made to listen to an extreme lesson in the country music
technique of twang.  Thanks for playing!

https://www.tangents.org/music/the-prize/
https://tangents.org/justj/

